
Public Hearing
Tuesday, July 3, 2018
5:00 pm
City Hall Council Chambers
830 Cliffe Avenue
Tel. 250-703-4839

The City of Courtenay is proposing an amendment to Zoning Bylaw 
No. 2500, 2007 in order to define the retail sale of cannabis as a use 
and restrict it within the City of Courtenay. This will mean proposed 
cannabis retailers will need to make individual applications to 
rezone for this use. The City will be conducting further public 
consultation and policy development in the near future to establish 
a regulatory framework for cannabis sales within the City.
Get more information:
View a copy of the proposed bylaw and relevant documents at City Hall from 
8:30 am to 4:30 pm Monday through Friday, excluding holidays, until the 
public hearing.
If you are unable to attend the public hearing written submissions must be 
received by the City no later than 4:00 pm, June 29, 2018 to ensure their 
availability to Council at the Public Hearing.

Ian Buck, MCIP, RPP
Director of Development Services
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